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 Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full  

25
th

 March 2024 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Information Meeting 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As you will be aware, in June 2024, all Year 1 children will be taking the national Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Check. To give parents and carers a better understanding of what the Phonics Screening Check entails, we 

are offering two identical information meetings across TEACH for you to choose from: 

 

Tuesday 16
th

 April at 6:00pm in the hall at Canford Heath Infant School 

Tuesday 23
rd

 April at 2:15pm in the school hall at Ad Astra Infant School 

During this information meeting, we will discuss the following: 

• An overview of our phonics approach in school 

• What the Phonics Screening Check is and what it looks like 

• How we administer the Phonics Screening Check with your child 

• Practical ideas of how you can support your child at home 

• Information about how we report your child’s score. 

We hope to see you at one of the above information meetings, and we look forward to continuing to work 

with you to support your child’s learning journey. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Ben Watt 

Year 1 Year Leader 

Ad Astra Infant School 
Sherborn Crescent 
Poole, Dorset 
BH17 8AP 
Tel: 01202 602113 
Email: aaisoffice@teachpoole.com 

CEO : Mrs Kate Carter BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Ad Astra Infant School Headteacher:  Mrs Clare Tantrum BSc (Hons) PGCE  

Haymoor Junior School Headteacher: Miss Lucy Waterhouse BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

TEACH Trust Poole 

Trust  Excellence  Aspiration  Collaboration  Honesty 

Haymoor Junior School 
Ashdown Close 
Poole, Dorset 
BH17 8WG 
Tel: 01202 659290 
Email: hjsoffice@teachpoole.com 

 


